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The Borders Partnership of Primary Schools 

Glebeland Primary School 

Weekly Newsletter 
 

MESSAGE FROM MRS SCOTT 

Dear Families 
Connections with others are very difficult during this challenging time and we know how important it is that we 
connect as much as possible with our friends and families. As a school, we know how vital this is for the wellbeing 
of our pupils which is why we have daily live sessions for all our children so they can still see their classmates and 
friends. Some children may feel a bit shy or awkward during these sessions, that's ok and is perfectly normal.  
I ask that when school technology fails, and it does sometimes, that patience is afforded to our hardworking staff. 
It's frustrating for us too. 
Please keep in touch with us, let us know what we are doing well. 
Best wishes, Mrs Scott 
 

We’ve been very busy in school this week! 
 

                                                            
  

       

            
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

       OUR WORK  DONE IN SCHOOL                                          

You’ve all been busy at home too! 
 
Mrs Cahill was particularly pleased with the work 
Class 1 children have been doing on the planets 
using everyday objects to show their relative sizes. 
    

           
 
 
Mrs Rednall was pleased with the storywork the 
children in Class 2 have been doing.  They have 
been looking at character development  and plot 
setting. 
 

       
 
 
 

       WORK DONE ONLINE                                        

 
Class 1 made some 
edible bird pictures 
using lard as glue and 
bird seed.  Then they 
went birdwatching to 
see which birds came 
for lunch! 

Class 2 have been studying different cloud 
formations and learning about what the different 
patterns can tell us about the weather. 



 
 
 
 
 
 
      

          
                                                            
  
       
            

 
 
 
 

            
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

       OUR WORK  DONE IN SCHOOL                                          

Class 3 have been growing seeds and looking at the 
different variables which make them grow and the 
nutrients that they need in order to flourish. 

Class 4 have been studying Islam and designed 
some beautiful prayer mats. 

       OUR WORK DONE ONLINE                                        

  Mrs Franklin was really pleased  with the work the 
children have been doing on mapping their local 
community. 
 

           
                                                            
  

       
Mrs Newton was really pleased to see the art work 
submitted by some of the children in Class 4 on the 
theme of ‘Art in a Heart’.  This beautiful design must 
have taken a long time to complete but we think you 
will agree it was was well worth the effort. 
 

 
            

 
 
 
 
            
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


